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BY EMAIL 
May 27, 2020 
 
Mr. William A. Bortolin 
Associate 
Bennett Jones LLP 
3400 One First Canadian Place 
Toronto, ON M5X 1A4 
BortolinW@bennettjones.com  
 
Dear Mr. Bortolin:  
 
Re: Lagasco Inc. 

Application for determination of natural gas pipeline classification  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2019-0166 

  
This letter acknowledges receipt on May 25, 2020 of pre-filed evidence submitted by 
Lagasco Inc. as part of its application for an order determining whether certain natural gas 
pipelines are transmission pipelines pursuant to the Assessment Act. The application was 
filed on June 7, 2019 but did not contain the pre-filed evidence. The Ontario Energy Board 
(OEB) placed the application in abeyance on July 26, 2019. The OEB is currently 
conducting a preliminary review of the application and evidence. Upon completion of this 
review the OEB will communicate the next steps in the process. 
 
The OEB has assigned File Number EB-2019-0166 to this matter. Please refer to this file 
number in all future correspondence to the OEB regarding this matter. All information 
related to this matter must be filed with the Board Secretary at boardsec@oeb.ca. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to the Case Manager, Ritchioe 
Murray, Project Advisor, at 416-454-8837 (mobile) or ritchie.murray@oeb.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration 
 
c: Jennifer Nisker, jnisker@lagasco.ca  
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